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No. 0-12011/11/2020-SUS (NIUM)

Ministry of AYUSH
Siddha & Unani Section

AYUSH Bhavan,
B-Block, GPO Complex,
INA, New Delhi-110023

Dated: 17.07.2020
To

Director,

National Institute of Unani Medicine,
Kottigepalya, Magadi Main Road,
Bangalore -560091.

Subject: Letter of financial commitment for applying for Deemed to be
University status with UGC to NIUM, Bangalore - regarding

Sir,

I am directed to refer to Institute’s letter No. 60-1/2020-21/Acd/NIUM
dated 09.07.2020 on the subject cited above and to say that the primary
objective of obtaining the status of Deemed to be University status is to attain
academic autonomy for the Institute instead of depending on a University for
its admission, examination, awarding degrees etc. which will have a significant
impact on the growth of National Institute of Unani Medicine (NIUM) and
Unani system of medicine. The Institute will continue to receive the ‘Grant-in-
Aid’ every year from the Government of India after its declaration as “Deemed
to be University”.

2.  This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Yours sincerely,

. \
(Bhawanw Mj’

Kothari)
Section Officer (SUS)
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